
August 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Roy Schaeffer 

1136 Wilmington Ave., #1 

Dayton, Ohio 45420 

 

Dear Mr. Schaeffer: 

 

Thank you for your letter of August 1, 1996. 

 

The Review Board appreciates your taking the time to provide input.  Your letter will become part of 

the Board’s permanent record and will be forwarded to the appropriate staff person. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 


